
      
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED   

Recommended 2013 Solid Waste Rates  

Date: October 30, 2012   

To: Budget Committee 

From: 
General Manager, Solid Waste Management Services 
Acting Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer  

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number: 

P:2012/Cluster B/SWM/November/0012 BC (AFS #15969) 

 

SUMMARY 

 

This is to advise that the Recommended 2013 Solid Waste Rates report will be on the agenda for 
the Budget Committee meeting of November 7, 2012.  

CONTACT  

Vincent Sferrazza, Director – Policy and Planning, Solid Waste Management Services 
Telephone: 416-392-9095, Fax:  416-392-4754, E-mail: vsferra@toronto.ca

  

Josie La Vita, Director, Financial Planning, 7E, City Hall 
Telephone: 416-397-4229, Fax: 416-397-4465, E-mail: jlavita@toronto.ca

  

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________   

Jim Harnum, CET, MBA  
General Manager  
Solid Waste Management Services 


